Special Meeting
Board of Education

April 10, 2017

7:00 PM

This special meeting was opened with roll call.  Troy Bauder, Derek Knobloch, Kyle Knobloch, Scott Lee and Justin Metzger were present.

Motion #2445

Moved by Bauder and seconded by Kyle Knobloch to approve the agenda.  Motion carried, all members voting “yes”.

The public hearing began by noting that the Proposed Budget for FY18 was published in the March 22nd edition of the West Lyon Herald.  A proof of publication was entered in the record.  Hargens said that valuations for the year are up 2.40% to $378,544,931.  It was also reported that the levy rate for FY18 will be down $0.12311/$1,000 to $9.93350/$1,000.

Hearing no public input on the Budget, President Lee called for a vote to adjourn.

Moved by Metzger and seconded by Derek Knobloch to adjourn this special meeting at 7:08 pm.  Motion carried, all members voting “yes”.

